
Public Notice April 11, 2022 

Stage 1 Drought Watch for Lake Belton 

 

The City of McGregor Has received a letter from the Brazos River Authority stating that they are 

Implementing a Stage 1 Drought Watch for Lake Belton. The City of McGregor Drought Contingency 

Plan for Stage 1 is added below. The voluntary action recommended by both B.R.A. and the City of 

McGregor. It is recommends an 8% water reduction for the time being.  It requests that we voluntarily 

reduce our water usage by 8%. If you have any questions or concerns please contact City Hall at 840-

2806. So as a recommended voluntary action, we ask that you reduce your water use by 8% until 

further notice. 

 


